
PTO Newsletter for April 27th, 2022

PTO Board Members Needed for 2022-2023

As stated before, both of our PTO co-Presidents have completed their two-year terms.
We are in need of new board members to run all the run events that have returned this
year, including the Book Fair, Spirit Nights, Boosterthon/Jamboree, plus help distribution

of funds for teachers and student supplies and/or field trips. If you are interested in
learning more, please see the link below:

PTO Board Member Overview

To nominate yourself or another individual, please click on the link below.

2022-2021 PTO Board Nominations

Jaindl has a wonderful and supportive community and we want to see all the great
programs continue for our families!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1KDaOs328v6kwAz_r6xbl3fk6QEkfFUas/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=113805780385247992391&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://forms.gle/Fwd2eaq4r6dSZdS38


2021-2022 YEARBOOKS ARE STILL AVAILABLE TO ORDER!

We have extended the ordering date for yearbooks. You can still order them up until
Friday, May 6th. Cost is $20 per books. Please note: NO ADDITIONAL COPIES
WILL BE AVAILABLE TO PURCHASE PAST MAY 6TH.

To order:

1. Go to : https://orders.christmascitystudio.com
2. Enter Session Password: FJESYB22
3. Enter Student’s Name (Last Name, First Name)
4. Place Order

Reminder: FIFTH GRADE PARENTS: No need to purchase a yearbook, our PTO
purchases one for all 5th graders!

If you have any questions at all, regarding the yearbook please contact Katrina
Krallitsch at jaindlyb21@gmail.com

https://orders.christmascitystudio.com


Jaindl Elementary families!
We are excited to launch our Boosterthon Dance Fit Fundraiser in just two weeks! Our goal is to raise
$10,000 for a book vending machine where kids can get books for free with school reward program.
We are also hoping to use funds to provide fun and educational field trips for each grade! Registration
is now open! Here is a quick video on how to get registered.

We want all families to get registered by Kickoff Day, 5/11! Log on to MYBOOSTER.COM today and
enter your family’s details. We are working hard to make this fundraiser safe, fun, and successful for
everyone! 

We will conclude this fundraiser with an amazing family fun night called the Jaindl Jam on Friday, May
20th from 5-8 PM at the elementary school.  We will have games, food, and fun.  Don’t miss it!  If you
are able to help out with the event, please sign up using the link below.

Sign Up Here

Key dates to remember: 

● REGISTRATION OPENS - TODAY!

      Register on MYBOOSTER.COM
● Fundraiser Kick Off - 5/11 

● Event Day - 5/20

SAVE THE DATE!

Thank you for working with us to make our school stronger.
We are grateful for your support! Click here to register NOW! 

Thank you to everyone who ordered Hershey Park tickets! We will distribute them as soon as

they arrive and then they are available to use up on any date until January 1, 2023!

https://vimeo.com/569055671/d1bae2c505
http://mybooster.com/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4FA8AF2DA2FB6-jaindl
http://funrun.com/
http://mybooster.com/


Teacher Appreciation Week

May 2nd through May 6

Every year, we love to show our teachers how much their hard work

doesn’t go unnoticed. We supply breakfast and lunch for them, in

addition to a raffle where they can win gift cards to local establishments.

We can only do this with the help of our Jaindl families. Please consider

purchasing a gift card to help with supplying lunches, breakfasts, and

raffle gifts they can win at the end of the week. Please see the link below

for more information and to sign up!

Gift Cards are due by this Friday, April 29th.

Teacher Appreciation Sign Up

Box Tops

Box Tops are another great, and FREE, way to help raise funds for our school.

Simply download their app and scan your receipts.

Please check your child’s folder for a flyer for more details, or check out our PTO

website for direct links. If you have any questions, email Christine at

favata.pto@gmail.com.

And don’t forget to like Jaindl PTO on Facebook for updates! And…

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4EA5A92AA0F5C25-teacher?fbclid=IwAR3zN5i6wqrXyzsbfo9hvo9NgsorBHmz9ovEeG8nSXMLHbyfFYVE2RkWY50
mailto:favata.pto@gmail.com


We are on REMIND! The Remind app is a great tool for schools and

organizations to keep in touch with their parents and community. Join

us and see what it’s all about.

Two easy ways to sign up:

https://www.remind.com/join/jaindlpto

OR

Enter this number into your phone: 81010

Upcoming Dates

April 27 Administrative Professionals Day

April 29 Early Dismissal

April 29 Teacher Appreciation Sign Ups Due

May 2-May 6 Teacher Appreciation Week

May 6 Original Works Pick-up

May 6 Yearbook Orders Due - FINAL

May 11-20 Jaindl Jam Fundraiser

May 20 Jaindl Jam Family Night

May 31 5th Grade Picnic (Rain date 6/1)


